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I am strongly opposed to changing Oregon's long standing vote by mail system to 

and in person voting system. There is no evidence that voting by mail has resulted in 

higher than baseline election fraud in federal, state, or local elections in Oregon. This 

change would harm Oregonians' abilities to participate in the democratic voting 

process, not only for those with disabilities but for those that cannot vote in person on 

election day due to work obligations and those away from a polling place while 

traveling. Furthermore, in person voting may expose Oregonians to harassment at 

polling places as we have seen elsewhere in the US during recent elections. This 

proposed change is intended to be exclusionary and is direct opposition to our 

democratic principles. 


